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OF ALBERTA  

 

May 14, 2025 

Reeve Barry Kalinski 
Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 
4905-50 Avenue, Bag 1010 
Bonnyville, AB T9N 2J7 

Dear Reeve Kalinski, 

It is with genuine pride that I congratulate you and the Municipal District of Bonnyville on securing 
$25,000 in funding through Alberta’s Northern and Regional Economic Development (NRED) program 
for 2024/2025. 

The awarded funding, designated for a feasibility study into expanding water infrastructure in the 
Aurora Borealis region, reflects both prudent foresight and a bold commitment to fostering growth in 
industrial, agricultural, and aviation sectors. It is the kind of groundwork that enables transformative 
progress and long-term economic resilience. 

In the words of Minister Matt Jones: “This grant funding will support the economic vitality of your 
constituency and the broader region. I look forward to seeing the positive outcomes these initiatives will 
bring.” I fully share that confidence and look forward to the results this forward-thinking project will 
deliver for our communities. 

Thank you for your continued leadership in promoting opportunity and prosperity in our region. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Scott Cyr, MLA  
Bonnyville-Cold Lake-St. Paul 
 

Cc: Honourable Matt Jones, Minister of Jobs, 
Economy and Trade 


